
    

 

 

Editor’s comment 
 

You will notice one or two new things in this edition of the Newsletter.  In the last edition I used a couple of 

words that seemed to resonate somewhat: “sharing” and “community”.  Hence, there are some new sections 

dealing with ACES news and people. 

 

I hope you feel more informed about the two main components of the ACES technical communication – 

namely the Journal and the Conference.  Also, to foster the sense of community, I would like to introduce a 

little more information about some of the people and their places of work that help make up the ACES 

community.   

 

I hope you find these additions interesting. 

 

Please let me know what you think and I would like to hear your suggestions for other ways for the 

Newsletter to help serve the ACES members. 

 

Best wishes 

 

 

Alistair 

 

apd@dmu.ac.uk  
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